
8th Grade E-Learners 
 

Starting next week (Monday, Aug. 31), all 8th grade e-learners will be 
REQUIRED​ to attend Google meetings with 8th grade teachers throughout the week. 
Either all the teachers will be in attendance or just half the team.  When attending 
meetings, ​students are required to have their camera on​ because we would LOVE to 
see your faces!!  Our cameras will be on so you’ll get to see our lovely faces too (except 
for Mr. Bradford - NOBODY wants to see that).  Below is the schedule for all the 
meetings taking place with some (or all) of your 8th grade teachers. 

 
● Tuesday:  Mr. Lewellyn (Science) and Mr. Conolly (Math) - 1:30 - 2:00 

 
● Wednesday:  All 8th Grade teachers - 1:00 - 1:30 

 
● Friday:  Ms. Alcorn (ELA) and Mr. Bradford (SS) - 1:00 - 1:30 

 

Remember:  ​these meetings are mandatory​!!  
 
A meeting link will be provided to you by one of the teachers hosting the meeting.  The 
purpose of these meetings will be for us teachers to check in with you to see how you’re 
doing with the material and for you students to ask us questions about something you 
may not understand.  While you’re meeting with us online and want to speak directly 
with a specific teacher about a question you have, you simply need to ask and a private 
Google Meet can be created for you and that teacher to discuss your concerns. 
 
 

Can’t wait to see you guys starting next Monday!! 


